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So...we should check in on improvements underway at the warehouse space down on 1st Ave.  Christine says 
she is proceeding with carpet, furniture and Tom/Paul Johnson say they are not moving in.  Christine is thinking 
about holding off on laying carpet next week. 
  
Also, how does that building fit into a portal/construction staging concept for the deep bored tunnel?


